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June 15, 2023 
 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Docket No. M-100, Sub 158 – Public Staff’s May 2023 Report 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

On April 5, 2021, the Commission issued an Order Reinstating Limited 
Residential Disconnection Moratorium, which required, until further order of the 
Commission, that the Public Staff file a monthly report in the above-captioned 
docket regarding total complaints received by utility. Pursuant to the Commission’s 
Order, attached hereto as Exhibit A, is the Public Staff’s report on complaints 
received during the month of May 2023. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Electronically submitted 
/s/ Gina C. Holt 
Staff Attorney 
gina.holt@psncuc.nc.gov 

 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Parties of Record 
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